
WEEKEND FULL CLOSURE
La Cienega Boulevard between Arbor Vitae Street and 

I-405 Freeway Ramp (North of Century Boulevard)
Friday, December 8 at 8PM through Monday, December 11 at 6AM

ACTIVITY
To facilitate roadway paving and striping as part of the Consolidated Rent-A-Car (ConRAC) 
facility’s road widening project, La Cienega Blvd between Arbor Vitae St and the I-405 
Freeway Ramps (north of Century Blvd) will be closed continuously beginning Friday, 
December 8 at 8PM through Monday, December 11 at 6AM.

Off ramp traffic at this area must turn south on La Cienega Blvd toward Century Blvd during 
this work. Through traffic on La Cienega Blvd will not be allowed for the duration of the 
closure. Detour signage will be in place. Please plan ahead for potential delays.

Issued 12.5.23

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org

Av
ia

tio
n 

B
lv

d

Arbor Vitae St

La
 C

ie
ne

ga
 B

lv
d

Century Blvd

A
irp

or
t B

lv
d

Full Closure


